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LD 1073
I am writing to support LD 1073 “An Act to Amend Provisions of the Maine Metallic 
Mining Mineral Act to Advance Health Equity and Improve the Well Being of 
Vulnerable Populations”, presented by Representative Ambureen Rana.
Maine has been and continues to need to be a leader in protecting public health. This 
has been particularly true in the realm of especially toxic and destructive mining in 
the state. 
Thank you. 


